
 
Sir Christopher Hatton Academy. 
The Pyghtle 
Wellingborough 
Northants  
NN8 4RP 
Wednesday 3rd June 2020 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
I hope you are well. It is hard during lock down but I hope you are doing well. Our school has 
been doing competitions for us to complete at home. One of them was a Hatton Bake Off. I 
baked a cake with my mum for it but unfortunately didn't win.  
Here are some pictures of it: 



 



 
There were other people who baked cakes and one teacher who had even made their own 
pizza. They were all AMAZING! 
In Year 7, we are doing live assemblies. They are pretty cool. Technology has really helped 
people during lock down not being able to see their families. How are you finding lock down? 
Me and my friends from school have been doing zoom calls. I hadn't even heard of zoom 
before this all started! 



For VE day me and my mum made a cake. It was yummy! I have a big family and my 
grandparents live in Northern Ireland so I don't get to see them as much as I would have 
liked to. They were meant to come over this year but obviously can't. I am originally from 
Northern Ireland but moved to England when I was 5 years old. I hope you are able to visit 
your family soon. I do miss school ( surprisingly!) and want to get back as quickly as 
possible. Weirdly, this virus has actually brought people together rather than bringing them 
apart. I hope we all stay this connected after this over.  
I hope you are safe and well and are able to visit your family and friends soon!  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
Sophie Hardy, 12 years old 
Ps: If you wish too, you can write back to me but you don't have to!!  
 
 
 


